
Monaco Elementary Board Communication 

   

Happy May Day! There is much to report in May, so let’s get started! 

 We are starting out May with a luncheon to honor our Volunteers at MES. We 

would not be able to do what we do without them.  

May 3rd will be Field Day for Kinder – 2nd grades. Coach Andrews always has a fun-

filled day planned out for our students. We will also be feeding the staff BBQ 

sandwiches. Mmmmm! We had to flip this day because of a freak cold snap. Only 

in Texas! 

The week of the 6th is National Teacher Appreciation Week. The district and our 

local administration have exciting plans in store for our teachers! 

The 6th is also National Nurse’s Recognition Day. We should never forget those 

who take care of us. 

Kindergarten Round-Up will be the evening of May 9th, 5:00 to 6:30 pm. We are 

looking forward to many new kindergarteners for the next school year. 

May 10th is Field Day for our 3rd – 5th graders. They will be meeting the Brockett 

students at the HS football field for a day of rousing fun! We are hoping for a 

beautiful day! 

Also on the evening of the 10th, Stu-Co will be hosting Movie Night. They will be 

showing Wreck-It Ralph and also running a concession stand simultaneously. All 

this will begin at 6:30 pm. 

STAAR re-test for 5th grade is May 14 and 15. We received 100% in 5th grade Math 

again this year!! We are very thrilled about that! 

Accelerated Reader Field Trip for 1st and 2nd grade students will be on May 16th. 

They are traveling to Eureka Park in Denton to spend the day picnicking and 

playing. Well deserved! MooYah night is also on the agenda this evening. 



UIL Awards will be given in an assembly at 2:15 pm on May 17. These students 

have gone above and beyond expectations. We are excited to see what they will 

accomplish next year! We are looking forward to a Three-Peat! 

Accelerated Reader Field Trip for 3rd – 5th grade students will be May 23rd. They 

will be going to the Ft. Worth Zoo! It should be a blast! M&M’s (Monaco 

Musicians) will be performing at 7 pm on the 23rd. They will also be giving a repeat 

performance the next day for the student body at 2:15 pm. 

Memorial Day will be observed on Monday the 27th. 

The long-awaited and anticipated MES Extravaganza will happen the afternoon of 

the 28th. Students in 3rd- 5th grades have earned Monaco Bucks this last semester 

by using the STAAR strategies and so forth. We will offer many activities for 

students to “spend” their bucks, including a dunking tank, obstacle course, and 

large slide, just to name a few. 

Our final Huddle for the school year will be on the 29th starting at 1:45 pm. 

Early Release Days will be the 30th and 31st at 12:30 pm. 

Our 5th Graders will be leaving us to move on to greener pastures, or better yet, 

MS. Their Graduation/Recognition ceremony will be May 31st at 8:30 am in the 

cafeteria. We will miss them next year! 

The Kindergarten class of 2012-2013 will move on up in the world with their 

Graduation Ceremony the morning of the 31st at 10:00 am in the gym. They 

always look so cute in their graduation caps! 

We must not forget Mother’s Day on the 12th. Give your Mom lots of love if she’s 

still with you. If not, I wish you sweet memories! 

From All of Us at MES…. 

                                                                

Have a Spectacular Summer! 



 


